WATER DISTRICT #32-D
PO BOX 33
DUBOIS ID 83423

November 5, 1998

TED SORENSEN
5203 S 11™ E
IDAHO FALLS ID 83404

RE: Response to letter dated 10/26/98
Dear Mr. Sorensen,

1. The Wagoner weir has average 4.00 c.f.s. throughout the month of October
and on November 1st also.

2. Attached you will find a third stream bed loss report for U.S.G.S. on Birch
Creek’s lined reach.

3. As to the Newman water diverted from Willow Creek, I found no waters
diverted from Willow Creek of Mr. Newman at the upper reach. After talking
to Mr. Newman, he said he had a small amount of water diverted for stock
water on the low end by Highway 28. :

Sincerely,
-)%-_\t
Gregsg A./Shenton
Water Master
CC: Wagoner

Newman




